Rec 2/11/19

Jim Wheeler
City Manager Berlin
City Hall
Main St
Berlin NH 03570

Dear Jim:

For many years I have served as Treasurer for the City of Berlin. My personal schedule will no longer allow me to be available to fulfill the required duties of the position. Please accept my resignation effective when my replacement has been appointed.

I have enjoyed working with the staff at City Hall. When on site to perform my duties I often observe the interaction of the staff who are serving our Berlin citizens .I am impressed by the courteous and professional service that is being given. I would like to commend the city employees for their work and dedication.

My duties had me working closely with comptroller Patty Chase and you Jim as city manager. You both have tough jobs that are not always appreciated by all. I strongly believe that the City of Berlin is fortunate to have both of you serving our community. It has been my pleasure To have worked with you both.

I would also like to thank the City Council and Mayor Paul Grenier for the confidence shown in me during my tenure. The leadership and devotion they show in serving our community Is outstanding.

Best regards to all

Gerald I Dumoulin